
 
 

 
24th January 2020 

 

CAKE SALE 
 

The Year 2 children set out to raise money to send to Australia for the wildlife that have suffered in the                     
bush fires. The children made posters and sold cakes yesterday. Thanks everyone for the lovely               
cakes donated.  We raised an amazing £168.37. 
 

    
 

BENCHBALL TOURNAMENT 
 

A team from Red Row First School attended JCSC in Amble last night for a benchball tournament.                 
They played well as a team. We will be looking for more people to join the team soon so look on                     
DoJo for any notifications. 
 
 

REMINDERS 
 

● Please remember to bring your child’s Home Learning Folder everyday 
● Please remember swimming kit on Friday’s 

 
 

NEW READING SCHEME 
 

● Please return the consent slip for the new reading scheme next week 
 

YEAR 3 TRIP TO WOODHORN COLLIERY MUSEUM 
 

This Thursday Year 3 will be going to Woodhorn Colliery Museum for the day. Please remember the                 
following: 

● Packed lunch 
● Consent form and £5 to be returned on Monday 
● School uniform to be worn 
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